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Hello, I live in Cumberland Center. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use 
Advisory Council.
As someone who works in downtown Portland and have wanted to ride my bike to 
work, route 9 remains too dangerous despite the recent repaving effort. A trail on the 
train corridor would be ideal for me.


